Bsidin

Notice of Preparation of
ASSESSMENT ROLL

Pursuant to subsection 217(1) of The Municipalities Act, notice is hereby given that the assessment roll
for the Town of Dundurn for the year 2024 has been prepared, Assessment Notices sent, and the roll is
open to inspection by print copy in the office of the assessor from:

April 24, 2024 to May 27, 2024
9am to 12pm and 1 pm to 4 pm on the following days:
Monday Tuesday Thursday
11am to 12pm and 1pm to 4pm on
Wednesday
Friday by appointment only

Any person who wishes to appeal their assessment to the Board of Revision is required to file their
appeal in writing by May 27, 2024 to:

Western Municipal Consulting (WMC)
Box 149
Meota, SK SOM 1X0

Nicolle Hoskins as Secretary
Email: secretary@westernmunicipal.ca

A fee of $500.00 payable to the Town of Dundurn is required when filing an appeal and must be
received by May 27, 2024.

April 24, 2024
Valerie Schlosser, Assessor



